
Dundee Partnership Funding for the
West End #dundeewestend

As I previously reported, the Dundee Partnership Fund is offering increased
funding to the West End of £20 000 for 2021/22 for community groups and local
projects in our local area next financial year.

Get in touch with Joanne Kelly, our community development worker – see
contact details below – for more information.

Application forms are available here.
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